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Comments: There appears to be a very large and very sudden influx of comments in opposition to this change

submitted right before the deadline. Reading through their mostly copied and pasted "arguments" it is clear the

vast majority of the people who submitted them have little to no ties to Alaska and have no knowledge or

experience at these types of cabins. It appears that this issue has been picked up by an outside group who is

opposing just to oppose. I implore the US Forrest Service to be aware of this and consider excluding their mass

campaign comments when you are coming to a decision on this law change. This is a decision that will impact

hundreds of families throughout Alaska - please take local feedback into more consideration than those who

blindly copy and paste opinions on something that has no impact on their lives or the area that they live in.


